## ROAD MEETING March 4, 2002

Present: Supervisors Donald Pflaum, Clark Smith, Connie Anderson, Kenny Miller and Planning Commission members Greg Gudbjartsson, Calvin Pflaum, Paul Boyum, and Francie Madden.

Meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairman Donald Pflaum. There was a review of the February 19, 2002 meeting to update the Planning Commission. Supervisor Miller reported on Dust Control. Companies requested bids as soon as possible. Motion by Supervisor Smith to have Supervisor Miller ask for dust control bids in accordance to \$12,000.00 budget for 2002. Second by Supervisor Anderson. Motion carried.

Discussion of hard surface roads in the Township. Berman Co. out of Wisconsin to do an estimate on seal coat and crack sealing for hard surface roads by the Annual Meeting.

Discussion of road signs and where to store them. Motion by Supervisor Smith to direct Supervisor Miller to get cost estimate and delivery on steel shipping container for storage of Township supplies. Second by Supervisor Anderson. Motion carried.

Motion by Supervisor Miller to adjourn meeting at 8:59 p.m. Second by Supervisor Smith. Motion carried.